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PRODUCT ADVISORY NOTICE 
KEEPING YOU INFORMED OF PRODUCT CHANGES 

To: All Customers, Sales Representatives and Distributors 

Date: January 17, 2023 

Subject: 61L End of Life Notification 

This Product Advisory Notice is to alert you that Grayhill is obsoleting the 61L Series Optical Encoder 
Product Family.  Please forward this notification to the appropriate person(s) in your organization. 

Description of Change 

Effective January 18, 2023, Grayhill will be obsoleting the 61L series Optical Encoder. 

Reason for Change 

Component obsolescence and low product sales. 

Effective Date 

January 18, 2023 

Part Numbers Affected 

61L307-N5-040C 61L515-H5-040C 61L515-M5-020C 61L515-N5-060C 61LY15004 

61L315-L5-040C 61L515-L5-020C 61L515-M5-040C 61LY03001 61LY15005 

61L315-M5-040C 61L515-L5-040C 61L515-M5-060C 61LY07001 61LY18001 

61L507-N5-040C 61L515-M0-040C 61L515-N0-040C 61LY15002 61LY15001 

61L515-H0-040C 61L515-M0-060C 61L515-N5-040C 61LY15003 61LY15006 

Actions Required 

None. Grayhill can design a custom 68A series hall effect encoder with the same functionality as a 61L 
optical encoder. Please contact your Business Development Manager to discuss this option further. 


